
 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
GCSE Results Day 2024 
  
I would like to congratulate all Year 11 students in advance of the results they will receive, which reflect 
a tremendous amount of hard work and dedication in very difficult circumstances during this 
academic year. We look forward to welcoming your child to collect their GCSE results on Thursday 
22nd August 2024 from 9:30 am.  
 
Due to ongoing refurbishment works at Jewellery Quarter Academy, we ask that students collecting 
their results on this morning adhere to the following plan:   
 
• All Year 11 students must enter and leave the Academy via the school car park (Camden 
Street), using the external staircase on the left-hand side up to the Seacole centre. To collect their 
results by form at their delegated timing below. 
 
GCSE Collection Times by Form    
   
9:30 am     11Topaz 
9:45 am    11Ruby  
10:00 am    11Emerald 
10:15 am    11Pearl 
10:30am  11Sapphire 
 
• Students are welcome to bring parents along to collect results. However, due to the 
refurbishment, we may need to monitor numbers and stagger entry from time to time on the day. 
• If somebody else, such as a relative, is picking up results on behalf of your child then we will 
need written consent, signed by your child, to release the results with ID.  Without this, we will be 
unable release the results.  The results belong to the child, who will have to grant written permission 
for anybody other than them to collect the results. This can be an email or letter. The written 
communication must clearly identify the person collecting the results and they will need to bring photo 
ID to collect the results on your child’s behalf. 
• Staff and selected colleges and 6th forms will be on hand throughout the morning to answer 
any post-16 queries your or your child may have and to discuss the appeals process.  
• If results are not collected on the day, they will be posted home in the afternoon of Thursday 
22nd August.   
 
If you have any questions or queries about results day, please email  
enquiry@corejewelleryquarter.academy   or telephone the Academy on 0121 729 7220.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs F Cutler 
Acting Deputy Head  
 
 


